4th Class Learning from Home:  June 15th – 19thth 2020  
Dear parents, boys and girls,
IT’S SPORTS WEEK!!!!
I have to say we are very excited and we hope you are too.
We would like to encourage all of you to take part in Sport’s Week to the best of your ability. “Sport’s Day” itself is actually on Tuesday and Wednesday and that’s when we would like you to choose activities from the ‘Sport’s Day 2020’ PowerPoint. For the rest of the week, we would like you to pick activities from the document titled ‘Sports Week’. Both of these files are on the 4th class page of the website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Of course, that is just a suggestion. You can do any of the activities on any day. As long as you are active and are enjoying yourself, then we are happy! We hope you get an opportunity to do activities with other kids or family members (in a responsible / socially distant way of course!) but even if you have to do them on your own, we bet you will still have lots of fun, trying to beat your scores / times etc. 
All of the explanations, instructions and resources for the week’s activities are linked to on the 4th class page on the website. We would love you to fill out the Activity Log with all of your activities for the week and also, if you like, to post pictures of your endeavours to the 4th class Padlet page. The pictures so far on the Padlet have just been fantastic. It has been so great to see all the wonderful things you have been getting up to. Please note, that we require parent’s to adhere to the school’s Acceptable Use Policy when posting photos. This is on the school website for your perusal. 
That’s it from us.  Enjoy the week!
Mr. Murphy, Ms. Gamble and Ms. Burns.
______________________________________________________________________________

